
NOTICE AND REQUEST FOR PUBLIC INPUT 
(for posting no later than October 23, 2014) 

ACTION TO RELOCATE THE FAMILY LAW FACILITATOR'S OFFICE 
FROM SAN FERNANDO COURTHOUSE 

TO CHATSWORTH COURTHOUSE 

California Rule of Court 10.620 (d)( 4) mandates that a trial court seek public input at least 15 court days 
prior to taking administrative action regarding, "The cessation of any of the following services at a court 
location: (A) The Family Law Facilitator; or (B) The Family Law Information Center." 

Please be advised that on or about Monday, November 17, 2014, the Family Law Facilitator's Office at 
the San Fernando Courthouse is scheduled to be relocated to the Chatsworth Courthouse. This action 
coincides with the relocation to Chatsworth of the two family law departments currently in the San 
Fernando Courthouse and the addition of a third family law department in Chatsworth. The new location 
for the Family Law Facilitator's Office will be: 

Chatsworth Courthouse 
9425 Penfield A venue, 3rd Floor 
Chatsworth, California 91311 

Any interested person or entity wishing to comment must send their comment to the court in writing or 
electronically as follows : 

D. Brett Bianco, Court Counsel 
Superior Court of California, County of Los Angeles 

111 North Hill Street, Suite 546 
Los Angeles, California 90012 

Facsimile: (213) 217-4960 
E-mail: publicnotice@lacourt.org 

This Notice is available for public viewing at all court locations and on the Court's Web site at 
www .lacourt.org. 

SUPERIOR COURT OF CALIFORNIA, 
COUNTY OF LOS ANGELES 

~~ 
Executive Officer/Clerk 


